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Hello Committee Members, 

Outdoor recreation is vital to the state's economy and livability. In Tillamook County, 

outdoor recreation is the number one reason visitors choose our destination to enjoy 

family time in the outdoors. Many businesses, such as restaurants, hotels, and 

sporting goods depend on people who come here for the outdoors. It is also 

important to our residents who rely on our trails, beaches and water trails for 

recreation and good health. 

 

Please support SB1576 to restore recreational immunity. We know this is a 

temporary fix until the next full legislative session, but we need this fix now. 

 

Thank you 

Nan Devlin 

Executive Director, Tillamook Coast Visitors Association 

 


